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I am extremely disappointed that as a resident of Great Coates this is even being considered. It seems to me that politics are in play here rather
than what is the best option. It is abundantly clear that the Council do not like to be held to account by the 5 Independent Ward Councillors - 3 of
whom happen to represent Freshney Ward and has nothing to do with what is the best option. Pooling the Freshney Ward into the Yarborough
Ward will mean that as a resident of Great Coates our views will not be listened to. Perhaps the Conservative Chair - Mr Philip Jackson would like
to propose that his ward goes instead. - Clearly he wants to run a dictatorship where his views and the views of his party are taken into
consideration rather than what is best for the town. As Councillors they should be held to account and questioned when bad decisions are made
without consultation such as the most recent debacle regarding the Nurseries. Councillors are there to represent the people who voted them in
not what they think is the best option to feather their own nests.
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